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Tuesday, November 13, 2018 | 7:00-9:00 pm
New River Middle School | 3100 Riverland Road, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

Public Meeting Notice 
Riverland Road Improvements Project

Connect with us! /cityoffortlauderdale @FTLCityNews

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with the neighborhood to create a plan to improve the 
pedestrian and bicycling environment along the Riverland Road corridor and wants to hear 
from our neighbors!

We have heard your input during the previous workshop and are excited to present the 
proposed cross-section and information about how these improvements will be included in an 
upcoming U.S. Department of Transportation TIGER grant project.

Please join us as we work together to build a fully connected neighborhood with streets and 
roadways that accommodate all types of users, including pedestrians, bicyclists, transit riders 
and motorists!

If you would like additional information, please contact Karen Warfel, Principal 
Planner, at (954) 828-3798 or kwarfel@fortlauderdale.gov.

Improving Safety and 
Mobility on Riverland Road 
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